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Comment text:

I believe that one member wards will be detrimental to the areas concerned , some reason being who represents the citizen , during holidays , sickness /short
or longterm , female citizen not want to confide in male Councillors , Vis Versa .personal issues , The majority of citizen want a choice in a democratic forum
not just an individual's thoughts . The idea of one member wards is not a reasonable request and shoud be dismissed.
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